
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thursday 5th October 2017  
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
In Year 6 the children have an opportunity to go on a residential visit to New Barn 
in Dorset.  The date is from Tuesday 6th March 2018 – Friday 9th March 2018.  
Your children will be accompanied by your child’s class teacher and a teaching 
assistant during this residential stay. 
 
The cost of the visit works out to be £193.00 per person. This is based on 26 
children going. This may slightly increase or decrease depending on how many 
children book this visit. 
 
The residential involves 3 nights away, daily activities e.g. orienteering, nature 
walks and shelter building and night time activities e.g. pottery, disco and BBQ and 
campfire.   
 
A non-refundable deposit of £25 will need to be paid by Friday 31st October 2017 
to confirm your child’s place. The deposit is to be paid through the ParentPay 
system.  
 
The balance of this residential is due on Friday 9th February 2018. You are able to 
pay in instalments or the full amount through ParentPay. 

 
Many Thanks 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs A Ioja 
Class 6 Teacher 


